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June 22, 1979

Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, Kansas 66204

Dear Mr. Dabelstein,

This letter is to verify your reported reception of WACQ,
Carrville on the morning of June 11, 1979. What you heard was
the required station identification used during equipment testing
of a new station.

WACQ is presently awaiting program authority from the FCC.
We should receive permission to go on the air by July 1, 1979.

WACQ will operate during daytime hours only. Our tower is
153 ft. in height and our ground system consists of a 24 X 24 ft.
copper screen, 120 copper wire radials 220 ft., interpersed with
120 radials 50 ft. WACQ's transmitter is a new Rockwell-Collins
820-D-2. Our power output is 1000 watts non-directional.

Thank you so much for your reception report and I hope to
hear from you again sometime.

Happy DXing!

Very truly yours,

ZLOH A

Fred R. Hughey
President & GM
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